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Dear Parents, 
 
The 6th graders did an excellent job creating the holiday brochure for Hotel 
InterContinental again this year.  The students did a fabulous job creating 
artwork, translating text from English to Russian, and designing the layout.  Over 
2,000 brochures have been printed and distributed throughout Tashkent.  I hope 
to have copies for all of you soon. 
 
Hotel InterContinental would like to show their appreciation by hosting a special 
6th grade “pool and dinner party” Tuesday, December 3.   Our class will leave TIS 
at 3 p.m. together by bus.  We’ll swim and play games in the pool, and then eat 
at Los Amigos, Hotel InterContinental’s Mexican restaurant.  Students will be 
ready to be picked up at the hotel at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Students should bring their swimsuit and a plastic bag (for their wet suits) to 
school… along with an appetite!  They do not need to bring money.  If you have 
any questions, you can reach me at TIS at 191-96-71 or through e-mail at 
karrie@tis.uz.  (In case you need it, Hotel InterContinental’s phone number is 
120-70-00.)  Way to go 6th graders! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Karrie Dietz 
 
 
  


